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Melendez, Yadira

From: Owczarski, Jim
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 3:57 PM
To: Melendez, Yadira
Subject: FW: Standard of Proof Ordinance for Review

FYI! 
 
Jim 
 
 
From: Farris, Todd <tfarris@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 3:55 PM 
To: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: RE: Standard of Proof Ordinance for Review 
 
Yes, legal and enforceable though I note that 90-7-10-d is a little glitchy. 
 
Todd Farris | Deputy City Attorney | Milwaukee City Attorney's Office 
Zeidler Municipal Building | 841 North Broadway, 10th Floor | Milwaukee, WI 53202 
Tel: 414.286.2669 | Fax: 414.286.3967 |  Email: tfarris@milwaukee.gov 
 

From: Owczarski, Jim <jowcza@milwaukee.gov>  
Sent: Friday, February 17, 2023 3:48 PM 
To: Farris, Todd <tfarris@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Standard of Proof Ordinance for Review 
 
I definitely know you’re familiar with this one, but I must ask if your office finds this ordinance 
legal and enforceable? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jim 
 


